
  

 

Loudoun County Opens New Animal 
Services Facility on July 30! 

 
Public Invited to Grand Opening & Events, Jul 30 to Aug 1 

 
Sent: July 22, 2021 

 

 

  

 



Loudoun County invites members of the public to attend the ribbon 
cutting ceremony and a series of grand opening events for the new 
location of the Loudoun County Animal Services (LCAS) facility located 
just outside the Town of Leesburg adjacent to Philip A. Bolen 
Memorial Park. The ceremony marks the conclusion of more than two 
years of construction.  
 
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony, July 30 
 
The county will host a ribbon cutting ceremony on Friday, July 30, 
2021, at 11:00 a.m. The ceremony will take place on the grounds of 
the newly constructed facility located at 42225 Adoption Drive, 
Leesburg. Members of the Board of Supervisors and other guests will 
celebrate the opening of the new facility.  
 
Tours of the new facility will be offered to the public following the 
ribbon cutting beginning at 1:00 p.m., and continuing at the top of 
each hour with the last tour beginning at 5:00 p.m. No pre-
registration for a tour is required. 
 
Grand Opening Events, July 31 – August 1 
 
The animal shelter will be open for regular business hours July 31 – 
August 1. Adoption hours will be 11:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
 
In addition, throughout the weekend, LCAS will host a series of grand 
opening events that are free and open to the public. Some events 
require pre-registration.  
 

• 11:00 a.m. - Noon, Touch-a-Truck: Meet a Humane 
Law Enforcement Officer, learn about their vehicle, 
equipment and how they help animals in Loudoun County.  

 

• 11:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m., Guided Tours: Guided tours of 
the new facility on the hour.   

 
• 12:00 p.m., Busy Buddies: Join LCAS staff for animal 

enrichment activities and learn about the importance of 
keeping pets’ minds busy! Volunteers of all ages are 
welcome.  

 



• 4:00 p.m., Critters & Crafts: Kids of all ages are invited 
to the community room for a fun craft and animal activity!   

 
For more information about the grand opening events and to pre-
register for activities, visit loudoun.gov/animalsgrandopening.   
 
About the New Facility 
 
The new, 21,450-square-foot facility includes an animal shelter, 
replacing the existing shelter in Waterford. The new facility will serve 
as the operational headquarters of LCAS and will be the first public 
shelter in the United States to meet 100% of the Association of 
Shelter Veterinarians Animal Shelter Guidelines, the gold standard for 
animal sheltering.  
 
The new facility also expands many of the existing services provided 
at the current animal shelter, including pet adoptions; humane law 
enforcement; housing of stray, abandoned, or relinquished companion 
animals; dog license sales; volunteer opportunities; dispatch services; 
educational programs; and pet retention counseling. In addition, for 
the first time, the new facility will feature a veterinary clinic and 
surgical suite for medical treatment of shelter pets.  
 
More Information 
 

• Driving directions to the new facility can be found here.  
 

• To learn more about Loudoun County Animal Services, 
including which pets are available for adoption, 
visit loudoun.gov/animals  

 

 
 

 

  

 

All our best! 
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Tony Buffington 

Blue Ridge District Supervisor 

tony.buffington@loudoun.gov 

    
Rachael Holmes 

Chief of Staff 

rachael.e.holmes@loudoun.gov 

   
Robin Bartok 

Legislative Aide 

robin.w.bartok@loudoun.gov  
 
Christi Maple 

Legislative Aide 

christi.maple@loudoun.gov 

   
Click here to Like us on Facebook!  

  

 
 

  

  

 

  

 

 
  

  

 

Disclaim er: Supervisor Buffington and his staff make every effort to share accurate, timely, relevant and helpful information; 
however, he nor his staff are liable for inaccuracies, errors, omissions, misrepresentations or otherwise unhelpful or harmful 
information. The sharing of third party non-County affiliated information is not an endorsement of such information and he 
nor his staff are liable for inaccuracies, errors, omissions, misrepresentations, or otherwise unhelpful or harmful information 
from the sharing of such third party non-County affiliated information. Use of the information shared by Supervisor Buffington 
and his staff is at sole discretion of the user(s), and user(s) accepts all liability and responsibility for his/her/their actions 
regarding use of the information shared.  
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